
Postdoctoral Research Fellow Opening at HEC Montréal 

HEC Montréal is currently seeking a postdoctoral researcher to join our team and 
collaborate on Integrated Logistics Network Design Problems in partnership with 
Hydro-Québec. The position will be supervised by Yossiri Adulyasak, Okan Arslan, 
and Jean-François Cordeau from HEC Montréal. This is a one-year position with an 
immediate start date. 

We encourage interested applicants with a strong background in mathematical 
optimization and coding skills to apply. Prior exposure to network design problems 
and optimization under uncertainty are plus. Applicants should have obtained their 
Ph.D. within five years before the starting date in a field closely related to the 
scientific content of the position. Deliberations will be conducted as the 
applications are received until the position is filled. 

We are strongly committed to the equity, diversity and inclusion principles and 
offer a competitive salary for this position. Interested candidates are welcome to 
submit your applications at the earliest convenience to yossiri.adulyasak@hec.ca, 
okan.arslan@hec.ca and jean-francois.cordeau@hec.ca including  

1. a cover letter (at most two pages) with a brief research statement indicating 
your knowledge and experience in modeling and algorithm development, 

2. an up-to-date curriculum vitae (CV) including 
§ the level of programming skills,  
§ experience with CPLEX or Gurobi,  
§ names and email addresses of three potential referees and  

3. one research manuscript. 

We thank all applicants for their time and interest.  


